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Our TÜRSAB Mobile Application is online! It has been applied as a part of our Association’s Digital 
Transformation and will enable you to access our TÜRSAB services in the easiest and fastest way. 

You may easily access many of our services for our members and consumers, such as TÜRSAB 
Online, TÜRSAB KART, license plate inquiry, plate status notification, Digital Verification System,

QR Code Verification, and member agency inquiry, via your mobile devices, and practically perform 
your transactions.

You can download our TÜRSAB Mobile Application, which will provide benefits to our members and 
users, to your mobile devices free of charge via the links below. 

Click to download the application for free.

WITH TÜRSAB 
MOBILE 

APPLICATION, 
ALL YOUR 

TRANSACTIONS 
ARE AT YOUR 

FINGERTIPS 

TÜRSAB AGENCY SOFTWARE
The “TÜRSAB Agency Software” continues to be used to enable our travel agencies to easily carry out their 
business, maintain customer inventories, and quickly organize tour programs. Our agencies can now easily 

access the reservation, reporting, and customer information program via the internet through mobile devices and 
computers, free of charge.

The TÜRSAB Agency Software can be used by obtaining an agency code through TÜRSAB Online from the 
website www.tursabyazilim.org. 

For more detailed information, please visit: https://www.tursab.org.tr/.../uyelerimiz-50-yilimiza-ozel 

THE WORLD FULL OF ADVANTAGES OF TÜRSAB CARD 
IS WAITING FOR YOU!

You are invited to the advantageous world of TÜRSAB CARD, with increasing opportunities every day, ranging 
from fuel to clothing, food and beverage to vehicle services, white goods to foreign language courses. You can 

visit our website to take advantage of the privileges of TÜRSAB CARD, apply for TÜRSAB CARD, and get detailed 
information about discounts. After your application, you can start using your virtual card immediately without 

waiting for your physical card to be delivered.

For detailed information on campaign terms and free TÜRSAB CARD application,
please visit www.tursab.org.tr/tursab-card.

TTI HEALTH HEALTH TOURISM FAIR WILL MEET ITS VISITORS
FOR THE FIRST TIME THIS YEAR IN FUARİZMİR

Thanks to the achievements of our country in the field of health in recent years and the valuable 
physicians and health institutions we have, the Health Tourism sector has gained a serious 

momentum. We are setting out with a brand new fair in order to highlight and support the work done 
in Turkey for health tourism, which is developing all over the world. 

Simultaneously with the 17th TTI IZMIR International Tourism Trade Fair and Congress,
the 1st TTI Health Health Tourism Fair is preparing to open its doors at fuarizmir on December 7-9, 2023.

https://www.tursabfuarcilik.com.tr/ 

TTI OUTDOOR 3RD CAMPING, 
CARAVAN, BOAT, OUTDOOR 

AND EQUIPMENT FAIR IN 
DECEMBER

TTI Outdoor 3rd Camping, Caravan, Boat, 
Outdoor and Equipment Fair will take place 
at Fuarizmir between 7-10 December 2023.

Click here for detailed information.

https://www.ttioutdoor.com.tr/ 
https://www.tursabfuarcilik.com.tr/ 

TTI IZMIR 17TH 

INTERNATIONAL TOURISM 
TRADE FAIR AND 

CONGRESS WILL OPEN ITS 
DOORS

ON DECEMBER 7-9, 2023
Start traveling the world here. 

TTI Izmir International Tourism Trade Fair 
and Congress will open its doors for the 

17th time on December 7-9, 2023.
https://www.ttiizmir.com.tr/ 

https://www.tursabfuarcilik.com.tr/ 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON WTM - WORLD TRAVEL MARKET LONDON
Our Association will participate in the WTM - World Travel Market London Fair, which will be held at the 

Excel London International Convention Center between 6 - 8 November 2023, and will take place at 
the 450 m2 stand N8-300.

TÜRSAB London Fair Stand general use areas are open to free use of all our travel agencies. In 
addition, 32 member booth areas are available and the participation fee varies between 6000 GBP-

10.000 GBP de-pending on the location of the booth location. Each member who wants to participate 
with a booth un-der the roof of TÜRSAB will be allocated an area of 4 m2 and the following services 

will be included in the price;
- Space rent - Two fair entrance cards - Special stand construction with 1 table, 1 counter, 4 seating 

groups, 1 32” screen, lockers and sockets - Internet
Pre-demand will be collected from our members who want to participate in the fair in the organization 

of our Association until the end of working hours on Monday, August 28, 2023 via the link on our 
website.

For detailed information and participation; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-
on-wtm-world-travel-market-london-fair 

DATES OF TRAVEL AGENCY PROFESSIONAL COMPETENCY 
EXAM UPDATED

Changes have been made to the exam dates planned by TÜRSAB Exam Certification Center. 
According to this;

Istanbul Vocational Qualification Exams will be held on September 12-13-14, 2023 and Ankara 
Vocational Qualification Exams will be held on September 27-28-29, 2023.

For detailed information and application; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/
announcement-on-updating-the-date-of-the-exams-to-be-held-in-the-field-of-travel-agency 

2ND TURSAB TOURISM CONGRESS WILL BE HELD IN ANTALYA 
BETWEEN FEBRUARY 16-18

In order to shed light on the future of tourism, analyze the changes in the travel industry all over 
the world and increase our solidarity, we are coming together again at the 2nd TÜRSAB Tourism 
Congress to be held in Antalya between 16-18 February 2024. In addition to conferences, panels 
and academic sessions, we will evaluate the latest developments in our profession together at 

our congress, where there will be opportunities to meet among members, meet with suppliers and 
learn about the tourism potential of the regions. For detailed information;  https://www.tursab.org.tr/

announcements/announcement-on-the-2nd-tursab-tourism-congress 

DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION IN TOURISM CONTINUES
TÜRSAB WHATSGO COOPERATION LAUNCH TO TAKE PLACE

ON SEPTEMBER 12
In order to contribute to the tourism sector and travel agency profession, we are implementing a 

new digitalization project in cooperation with TÜRSAB and WhatsGO in order for our Travel Agencies 
to play a more effective role on national and international platforms. The signing ceremony of the 

project, which aims to improve our members’ business processes with an innovative and sustainable 
perspective in line with the digital age and implemented in cooperation with WhatsGO, will be held 

at TÜRSAB Headquarters on Tuesday, September 12, 2023 at 11:00.
For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/tursab-whatsgo-cooperation-launch 

DAVUT GÜNAYDIN, VICE PRESIDENT OF TÜRSAB, VISITED THE 
CHINESE CONSULATE GENERAL AND HELD A MEETING

TÜRSAB Vice President Davut Günaydın met with Consul General of the People’s Republic of 
China in Istanbul Wei Xiaodong, Deputy Consul General Wu Jian and Consular and Visa Unit 

Manager Sui Kaige at China Visa Application Center on September 7, 2023.
At the meeting, which was attended by DEIK and Chamber of Commerce officials and 

representatives of travel agencies working with China, steps to facilitate travel between China 
and Turkey were discussed.

A presentation was made by Consul General Wei Xiaodong at the meeting. In the 
presentation, applications for visa facilitation for Turkish citizens wishing to travel to China 

were explained. In this context;
• As of August 30, the Covid-19 PCR, Antigen test and “People’s Republic of China Customs 

Entry/Exit Health Declaration” obligation imposed on passengers traveling to China has been 
abolished,

• People traveling to China to attend important political and business events will be exempted 
from digital fingerprinting,

• If the invitation letter is sent on behalf of the Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in 
Ankara, it will be processed by the Consulate General after verifying the relevant procedures, 

• The visa application center will provide VIP services and services upon request of the 
applicants,

• People who want to go to China for important political and commercial events, emergencies 
and humanitarian reasons will be able to obtain their visa earlier than the normal process by 

submitting the relevant document after the visa process is completed and approved,
• Persons who want to apply for a visa with a company invitation letter can apply with a 

photocopy of the invitation letter, the business license of the inviting Chinese company, the 
original of the company invitation letter and the signed commitment letter instead of the ID 

card scan of the Chinese owner of the inviting company,
• The country’s provincial and municipal chambers of commerce, professional associations, 
and financial institutions or businesses with strong reputations will be provided with the 

necessary facilities to apply for visas, 
• Support for obtaining multiple and long-term visas, 

• Visa applicants will only need to submit the first page and last workplace information of the 
SSI service document,

• The visa application center will increase the daily visa appointment quota and extend the 
daily appointment hours,

• It was stated that visa interview days will be increased and interviews will be held every day 
from Monday to Friday.

OUR PRESIDENT OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
FİRUZ B. BAĞLIKAYA ATTENDED THE MEETING WITH

THE DONORS OF HOSPICE SOCIAL SERVICE CITY
On Saturday, September 9th, our President Firuz B. Bağlıkaya attended the breakfast meeting with 
the donors of Hospice Social Service City organized by the Ministry of Family and Social Services.
With the participation of the Minister of Family and Social Services, Mrs. Mahinur Özdemir Göktaş, 

Hospice council members and donors, the latest situation in the facility was shared within the scope 
of the Hospice Social Service City “Towards the Opening” works; and it was shared that it will be 

officially opened in a short time.

OUR TURSAB COMMITTEE VISITED THE MAYOR OF
FATİH MUNICIPALITY

TÜRSAB Vice President Davut Günaydın, President of TÜRSAB Fuarcılık Board of Directors Selçuk 
Nazilli and the accompanying delegation visited Fatih Mayor Mehmet Ergün Turan in his office.

Within the scope of the visit, our TÜRSAB delegation informed Mehmet Ergün Turan about the 1st 
Istanbul Balkan Tourism Exchange Fair (IBTB) and invited him to the fair. 

We thank Mr. Turan for his hospitality.

ORDINARY MEETING OF TÜRSAB BOARD OF DIRECTORS
TOOK PLACE AT OUR CENTRAL OFFICE

TÜRSAB Board of Directors Ordinary Meeting was held on Tuesday, September 5 at our Central 
Office with the participation of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Vice Presidents, Board Members and 

Chief Advisors to the President.

OUR BOARD MEMBER ENGİN CEYLAN ATTENDED THE EVENT ON 
“SUSTAINABLE TOURISM WITH COLLECTIVE ROUTES”

On September 4, 2023, Engin Ceylan, Member of our Board of Directors, participated in the 
“Sustainable Tourism with Collective Routes” event organized in cooperation with Greece 

and Turkey on September 4, 2023 with the aim of exploring joint production topics that will 
increase the added value of the region and contribute to the development of new community 

connections. 
Ceylan made evaluations at the panel titled “Dynamics and Problems of the Aegean Tourism 

Ecosystem” organized within the scope of the event.

THE FOURTH OF TÜRSAB HEALTH TOURISM
MEETINGS WAS HELD IN IZMIR

The fourth of TÜRSAB Health Tourism Meetings was held in Izmir on Friday, September 8, 2023. 
The meeting was attended by Murat Karaçanta, Izmir Provincial Director of Culture and Tourism, 

Alperen Kaçar, Deputy Director General for International Service Trade of the Ministry of Trade, Uzm. Dr. 
Hüseyin Bozdemir, Secretary General of the Service Exporters’ Association Fatih Özer, TÜRSAB Board 
Members Elif Ural, Erol Türk and Engin Ceylan, Chief Advisor to the President Tolga Gencer, TÜRSAB 
Health Tourism Specialization President Hatice Öz and Specialization Vice President İnci Bingöl and 

representatives of travel agencies operating in the field of health tourism attended the meeting.
At the meeting where government incentives in the field of health tourism, authorization certificate 

obtaining processes and the difficulties faced by the sector were discussed, travel agency 
representatives had the opportunity to receive information from the authorities.

TÜRSAB SPECIALIZATION PRESIDENTS MEETING WAS HELD
AT LÜTFİ KIRDAR CONGRESS AND EXHIBITION PALACE

TÜRSAB Specialization Presidents Meeting was held on Tuesday, September 5, 2023 at
Lütfi Kırdar Convention and Exhibition Center. 

Our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Vice Presidents, Board Members, Chief Advisors to the President, 
TGA Board of Directors Travel Agencies Representative Mete Vardar, Specialization Presidents, 

TÜRSAB Secretary General, TÜRSAB Chief Legal Advisor, TÜRSAB Group Presidents and 
TÜRSAB Fair Management Board Chairman attended the meeting.

At the meeting where the new term works of the Specialization Presidencies were discussed, 
our Vice President Hasan Eker made a presentation about the Working Procedures and 

Principles of TÜRSAB Specialization Unit Presidencies and expressed our expectations from our 
Specialization Presidencies.

ELİF URAL, MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, ATTENDED 
THE HEALTH COMMITTEE AND CONSULTATION MEETING

Our Board Member Elif Ural attended the Health Committee and Consultation Meeting organized by 
the Ministry of Trade and the Service Exporters Association in Ankara on September 7, 2023.

Ural gave information about our Association’s activities in the field of Health Tourism at the meeting.

RPP’S BURSA DEPUTY HASAN ÖZTÜRK VISITED SOUTH 
MARMARA RRB

RPP’s Bursa Deputy Hasan Öztürk visited our South Marmara Regional Representative Board. 
During the meeting with Murat Saraçoğlu, our South Marmara Regional Representative Board 

President, and the Management of the Regional Representative Board; the projects carried out, 
the problems experienced in the field of guides, the road certificate problem encountered by 

tourism vehicles doing tour and transfer works in Istanbul, and the Law No. 1618 on the Association 
of Travel Agencies did not meet today’s needs were conveyed.

The RRB Management conveyed their demands regarding the possibility of 4-season tourism 
in Uludağ, not only winter tourism, projects that will highlight Bursa in gastronomy and health 

tourism, tourism organizations with Balkan countries, and the elimination of existing problems for 
the development of tourism in the region.

ISTANBUL ASIA REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVE BOARD 
ORGANIZED “FAMILY REUNION EVENT”

Our Istanbul Asia Regional Representative Board organized a “Family Reunion Event” on 
Saturday, September 9th with the participation of travel agencies and their

families operating in the region.
In addition to the travel agencies operating in the region and their families,

TÜRSAB Board Members Yıldırım Taş and Esra Başeskioğlu, Fatih RRB President Gürkan 
Özcan, Asia RRB Vice President and TÜRSAB Disciplinary Board Member Hamdullah Elalmış 

and Asia RRB Board Members attended the event hosted by our Asian RRB President
Murat Güleryüz in Polonezköy.

The event started with the opening speech of Murat Güleryüz, President of Asian RRB, and 
continued with fun activities for travel agencies and their families. At the end of the program, 

brass plaques were presented to the travel agencies that started operations in the region.

TÜRSAB ACADEMY TRAINING NEEDS ANALYSIS SURVEY
As TÜRSAB Academy, our new training calendar studies continue in order to meet the training 
needs of agency owners and employees. In this context, we have prepared the survey in the 

link below to accurately identify the needs of the field.

It is important to ensure that as many employees as possible participate in order for our 
survey to achieve an effective result. Therefore, we kindly ask you to share this information 

announcement with all employees of your travel agency.

To participate in our survey;
https://forms.office.com/r/VTPA5t7K9z 

The deadline for participation in the survey has been extended to September 15, 2023 at 23:59.

MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE GENERAL 
DIRECTORATE OF TRANSPORTATION SERVICES REGULATION 

OBLIGES VEHICLE TRACKING SYSTEM AND CAMERAS
With the letter of the Ministry of Transport and Infrastructure, General Directorate of Transportation 
Services Regulation dated 24.08.2023 and titled “Vehicle Tracking System and Camera Obligation”; 

considering that the obligation to have an internal and external camera and a recording device 
capable of recording for at least seven days within the framework of the provisions of the relevant 

legislation and the obligation to report ATS information will start as of 01.01.2024, it has been notified 
that it is necessary to make announcements on the subject in order to prevent any grievances of the 

companies holding the relevant authorization certificate.

1ST ISTANBUL BALKAN TOURISM EXCHANGE FAIR WILL BE HELD 
BETWEEN SEPTEMBER 20-22 AT LÜTFİ KIRDAR INTERNATIONAL 

CONGRESS AND EXHIBITION PALACE
The 1st Istanbul Balkan Tourism Exchange Fair, which will be held at Lütfi Kırdar International 

Convention and Exhibition Center between September 20-22, 2023, will bring together tourism 
professionals from many parts of the world.

The first 2 days of the fair, which will be organized with the participation of Balkan countries as well 
as Turkish agencies, hotels and public institutions, will be open to professional visitors and B2B 
meetings, while the last day will be open to the public. Buyer delegation groups and participants 

invited from target countries will hold B2B meetings by appointment.
 For booth reservations and general information: www.ibtb.com.tr 

TRAVELEXPO 6TH INTERNATIONAL TOURISM AND
TRAVEL FAIR WILL TAKE PLACE BETWEEN

NOVEMBER 16-19, 2023
Travelexpo 6th International Tourism and Travel Fair will be held at Congresium Congress and 

Exhibition Center in Ankara between 16-19 November 2023. 
We kindly request our members who wish to participate in the fair, where Culture, Health, 
Sports and Camping-Caravan Tourism segments will be highlighted, to contact us via the 

e-mail address in our announcement, which you can access via the link below.
For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-

travelexpo-6th-international-tourism-and-travel-fair 

JAPAN TOURISM PROMOTION SEMINARS WILL BE HELD IN 
ANKARA IZMIR AND ISTANBUL

The Japan National Tourism Organization (JNTO) is actively working to increase the number of 
tourists going to Japan from Turkey by 2022.

In this context, “Japan Tourism Promotion Seminars” will be organized in Ankara, Izmir and 
Istanbul this year.

The dates of the seminars, which will be held entirely for Travel Agencies;
Ankara

September 25, 2023 | 10:30 | Ankara HitonSa Hotel
Izmir

September 26, 2023 | 10:30 | Swiss Hotel Grand Ephesus Hotel
Istanbul

September 28, 2023 | 16:30 | Wyndham Grand Istanbul Levent
It is planned to be held.

 
Due to the quota limit, we kindly request our travel agents who wish to attend the seminars to 

pre-register via the following e-mail addresses until September 11, 2023.
For Ankara

japantourismseminar_ankara@jtbcom.co.jp
For Izmir

japantourismseminar_izmir@jtbcom.co.jp
For Istanbul

japantourismseminar_istanbul@jtbcom.co.jp

For event details; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-japan-tourism-
promotion-seminars 

THIS WEEK

LAST WEEK

KORUGÖL NATURE PARK SPECIAL 
PUBLICATION
Our “Korugöl Special” Program, presented 
by Serkan Tahmaz, TÜRSAB Media and 
Communication Manager, was hosted by Faruk 
Özlü, Mayor of Düzce and Former Minister 
of Industry and Technology, Firuz Bağlıkaya, 
Chairman of our Board of Directors, Ercan 
Güner, President of our Western Black Sea 
Regional Representative Board and Mevlüt 
Şanlı Şimşek, Director of Düzce Nature 
Conservation and National Parks Branch.
In the program held in Düzce Korugöl, the 
Korugöl Nature Park project implemented 
in cooperation with TÜRSAB and Düzce 
Municipality, historical, cultural and 
gastronomic values of Düzce and touristic 
destinations were discussed.
To watch the full program:
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=5n5CfyrTJa8 

DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION IN 
TOURISM
We will discuss all the details of the 
TÜRSAB WhatsGO project, which has been 
implemented in cooperation with TÜRSAB and 
WhatsGO, which will enable you to manage all 
your business and transactions on a single 
platform, with WhatsGO Founder Ercan Balcı. 
You can watch our “Digital Transformation in 
Tourism” program, which will be presented by 
TÜRSAB Media and Communication Manager 
Serkan Tahmaz, on Tuesday, September 12 at 
14:00 on TÜRSAB TV with live broadcast.
To watch the live broadcast;
www.tursab.org.tr/tv 
www.youtube.com/tursabtv 

İLKER ÜNSEVER İLE TURİZM 
HUKUKU
In our “İlker Ünsever ile Turizm Hukuku” 
program, where TÜRSAB Chief Legal Advisor 
Attorney İlker Ünsever answers questions 
about tourism law, the agenda items of travel 
agencies and tourism sector are discussed 
from a legal perspective.
‘İlker Ünsever ile Turizm Hukuku’, where you 
can submit your questions live on Facebook 
and YouTube, is on TÜRSAB TV on Thursday, 
September 14 at 14.00.
To watch the live broadcast;
www.tursab.org.tr/tv 
www.youtube.com/tursabtv 

http://www.tursab.org.tr
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr
https://www.instagram.com/tursaborgtr
https://www.youtube.com/tursabtv
https://tr.linkedin.com/company/tursaborgtr
https://twitter.com/tursaborgtr
https://apps.apple.com/tr/app/t%C3%BCrsab/id1595191104?l=tr
https://play.google.com/store/apps/dev?id=5056726413836450614
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5n5CfyrTJa8

